
D.W. 2/18/38 

N.Y. 2/17/38 

The League for Peace and Dem. inquired of Brian McMahon, Assistant Attorney-— 
General, whether xeperss- newspaper reports that members of the Nazi German- 

American Bund # are free from Department of Justice investigation were correct. 

He stated in answer thet a stuty by the Criminal Division of the investigative 

report had not been completed , wand whether @t will reveal violations of the 

Federal Criminal Statutes is not at this time known,


